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Welcome to Cross River Partnership's April Update

Cross River Partnership (CRP) has published its

Business Plan for its 25thyear!  CRP has

continued to flourish since its formation in 1994

to deliver projects including the Millennium and

Golden Jubilee Footbridges. Thank you to all our

partners and funders for their ongoing

support. Read more.

We are very sad to pass on the news that

Cristiane de Sousa passed away this month after

a year long struggle with cancer. Christy worked

at CRP as a Workplace Co-ordinator within our

Recruit London programme until December

2014. Christy was a beacon of light, hope,

support, positivity, liveliness and exceptional

good humour and cheer in the lives of all those

who were lucky enough to meet her. Read more.

Over the past six years, Cross River

Partnership’s Mayor’s Air Quality Funded ‘Clean

Air Better Business’ programme has brought

together central London boroughs, BIDs and

businesses to support the business sector to

reduce emissions and exposure to toxic air

pollution. A programme summary report is now

available. Read more.

https://mailchi.mp/15194334f0fa/cross-river-partnerships-april-update?e=[UNIQID]
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/crp-business-plan-201920/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/recruit-london-update-4/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/condolences/
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/environment/pollution-and-air-quality/mayors-air-quality-fund
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/clean-air-better-business-summary-report/


CRP are exceedingly pleased to announce that

we have secured £508,343 in funding from

DEFRA’s Air Quality Grant Scheme 2019/20 to

deliver the Clean Air Villages 2 (CAV2)

programme. Building on the work of Clean Air

Villages 1, the aim of the programme is to work

with businesses in air quality hotspots to reduce

their impact on local air quality. Read more.

Are you a great team player and would you like

to work where it all happens?  Would you like to

work in a modern, light and airy office?  CRP will

shortly be recruiting for an Air Quality Project

Analysis Officer and a Communications &

Business Development Officer. Read more. 

The Greater London Authority in association with European Federation of

Green Roof and Green Wall Associations (EFB) and Livingroofs.org have

published a London Living Roofs and Walls Report. The report discusses

10 years of urban greening in London and beyond. Read more.

CRP’s Clean Air Better Business programme

(CABB) came to a close with a final stakeholder

meeting on 3 April 2019. CRP Partners from

boroughs and BIDs heard from project Partners

The ULEZ zone started on the 8th of April and

will be expanded further by 2021. CRP is

promoting the Mayor’s ULEZ to businesses,

including small businesses, as part of its Defra-

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/department-for-environment-food-rural-affairs
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/clean-air-villages-2/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/crp-is-recruiting-16/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/central-london-sub-regional-transport-partnership-active-workstreams/
https://www.london.gov.uk/
https://efb-greenroof.eu/
https://livingroofs.org/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/living-roofs-and-walls-report/
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/department-for-environment-food-rural-affairs


including Kings College London, The Northbank

BID and Victoria BID. Read more. 

funded Clean Air Villages programme. Read

more.

Cross River Partnership is delighted to be co-ordinating the Central London Sub Regional Transport

Partnership on behalf of TfL and ten boroughs for another year. A full programme is currently in

development for implementation between now and March 2020. Read more.

Cross River Partnership welcomes the Mayor’s

Freight and Servicing Action Plan, which sets out

actions to make London’s streets safer, cleaner

and more efficient. Our ‘Click. Collect. Clean Air.’

Behaviour change campaign also receives a

mention! Read more.

The 3-year Marylebone Low Emission

Neighbourhood (LEN) was successfully

completed at the end of March. This Mayor’s Air

Quality Fund supported project trialled ambitious

and innovate schemes, some of which are now

rolled out across Westminster and beyond,

including the first emission-based parking

surcharge. Read more.

https://www.londonair.org.uk/LondonAir/Default.aspx
https://thenorthbank.london/
https://www.victoriabid.co.uk/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/final-clean-air-better-business-stakeholder-meeting/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/final-clean-air-better-business-stakeholder-meeting/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/projects/clean-air-villages/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/ultra-low-emission-zone-open-in-central-london/
https://tfl.gov.uk/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/central-london-sub-regional-transport-partnership-active-workstreams/
http://content.tfl.gov.uk/freight-servicing-action-plan.pdf
https://clickcollect.london/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/mayors-freight-servicing-action-plan/
http://marylebonelen.org/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/completion-of-the-marylebone-len/


Is your organisation helping to craft London’s

future story? If so, you can get involved

with L&P’s Global Good Newsroom initiative.

This platform will showcase major initiatives and

announcements coming up over the next 6-12

months that demonstrate London is thinking

boldly to a global audience. Read more.

Cross River Partnership has submitted two

collaborative funding applications to Round 3 of

the Mayor’s Air Quality Fund (MAQF3), Healthy

Streets Everyday and Clean Air Thames.

Outcomes are due to be announced in May

2019.  Good luck to everyone who has submitted

MAQF3 bids! Read more.

CRP’s CamdenAbility project works with a network of local

employers to improve disability standards and create

opportunities for Camden residents with disabilities and long-

term health conditions. The project is funded by Camden

Council and delivered in partnership with the Business Disability

Forum. Already, in the first quarter of 2019, 15 new disabled

residents have been supported, 5 jobs created and 6 work

experience placements arranged. Read more.

Applications are now open for Good Growth Fund development

funding to directly support London’s street and covered markets.

This revenue funding can be used to support the development of

projects with costs including feasibility, viability, business

planning and commercial/property advice, ahead of a Good

Growth Fund capital funding application. Read more.

Jay Chauhan joined CRP earlier this month as their Digital &

Communications Lead, after spending six months working on youth

engagement as a Business and Enterprise Officer at Westminster City

Council. In his role at CRP Jay will be overseeing the launch of CRP’s

new website and will be leading on CRP’s upcoming 25 years

celebrations. Read more.

Just a brief reminder that CRP has a range of recently published

air quality-related marketing materials available including

https://www.londonandpartners.com/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/london-partners-global-good-newsroom/
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/environment/pollution-and-air-quality/mayors-air-quality-fund
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/crp-healthy-streets-everyday/
https://www.camden.gov.uk/
https://businessdisabilityforum.org.uk/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/camdenability-update/
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/regeneration/funding-opportunities/good-growth-fund-supporting-regeneration-london
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/markets-development-funding-opportunity/
https://www.westminster.gov.uk/
https://crossriverpartnership.org/news/new-graduate-joins-crp/


Walkable London, Clean Air Villages Case Studies and the Clean

Air Better Business Final Report. Read more.

Cross River Partnership is an alliance of Angel London, Baker Street Quarter Partnership, Better
Bankside BID, Camden Town Unlimited BID, Cheapside Initiative, City of Westminster, City of London
Corporation, Euston Town BID, Greater London Authority, Groundwork London, Hammersmith London
BID, Hatton Garden BID, Heart of London Business Alliance, London and Partners, London Borough of
Camden, London Borough of Islington, London Borough of Lambeth, London Borough of Lewisham,
London Borough of Southwark, Marble Arch BID, Network Rail, New West End Company, Paddington

BID, Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea, South Bank BID, Team London Bridge BID, The Fitzrovia
Partnership BID,  The Northbank BID, Transport for London, Vauxhall One BID, Victoria BID, We are

Waterloo.
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